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19 December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we come to the end of another busy term, I wish all our school community a 
happy and relaxing Christmas time.  
 
School starts again on Tuesday 7 January. All students are expected to attend 
at 0835 in full school uniform. A reminder that our uniform expectations can be 
found here: 
 
https://www.hampsteadschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/policies/EA0DD7A493CE1
F1D95F5B180E154752A.pdf 
 
Please be aware of the items cited as “unacceptable school wear” and ensure 
that your child is compliant with these. 
 
Please see my letter to all parents, emailed at the start of term, and supporting 
document: 
 
https://www.hampsteadschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/letters%20home/7492A443
DCCE7E46F497B03D48391298.pdf 
 
https://www.hampsteadschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/letters%20home/25C27856
1EF6FDE5F307807BDF7F8336.pdf 
 
With all best wishes 
 

 
Jacques Szemalikowski 
Head  
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